
 

  

 
 
 

 
March 15, 2019 
 
Michael J. Schmitt, Chairman 
Public Service Commission 
Commonwealth of Kentucky 
211 Sower Boulevard 
Frankfort, Kentucky 40602-0615 
 
RE:   Case No. 2018-00372 
 
Dear Chairman Schmitt, 
 
Attached are reply comments filed on behalf of ChargePoint, Inc. Electronically filed documents 
are a true representation of the original documents to be filed with the Commission. Please let 
me know if you have any questions. 
 
 
Respectfully, 
 

 
 
David Schatz 
Director, Public Policy 
ChargePoint  


